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Recommended Handbook change to UAC page147/ lines 40-48  

  

  

  

Recommended change in charge for UAC: 

  

d. The Undergraduate Admissions Committee (UAC) shall consist of seven faculty members (two from 

Liberal Arts, two from Science and Technology, two from Social Science and Professional Studies 

and one from the School of Business) elected by the faculty of each area; one faculty member 

selected by the Senate; and the Director of Admissions (non-voting). The Provost is an ex officio 

member of the committee.  The Provost and Dean of Admissions are ex officio members of the 

committee. The committee:  

1) reviews all current and proposed changes to admissions standards and makes recommends to the 

Instructional faculty Faculty Senate  standards for undergraduate admission; and  

2) reviews all appeals to denial of undergraduate admission and makes appropriate 

recommendations to the Provost; and 

3)  reviews current recruitment strategies and policies and recommends to the Faculty Senate new policies guiding 

student recruitment. 


